FOX

IN RELATION to the recent finding that a fox carcass found in Northern Tasmania was a hoax, I say, if it was a joke, it wasn't funny (*The Examiner*, November 19). If it was to deceive, then the authorities should take appropriate action towards those responsible. Tasmanians are no longer in the mood to accommodate fox fraud, as this contentious issue has raised some serious questions involving the now defunct Fox Task Force.

I am serious when I say this "Taswegian" will accept the foxtrot, fox footy, foxhounds and even foxy ladies but not (and again, I say, not) accept fox fraud, sly or otherwise.

Robert Lee, Summerhill.

Examiner, 24 Nov 2016

Feral taskforce fear

THE last sighting of the fox taskforce was in 2014 (Mercury, November 30). I'm sceptical. Taskforces are resilient lifeforms that readily adapt to changing environments. The threat is still out there but, dear me, who knows where?

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 2, 2016 - 21

Stephen Jeffery Sandy Bay